13 WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

It is proposed to submit two separate planning applications for these proposals in July 2020. The application for the new ‘all through school’
will be submitted to Essex County Council under Regulation 3 of the 1992 ‘General’ Regulations because of its significant interest in the
proposal. The application will be a fully detailed planning application. The proposed residential redevelopment of the existing school site
will be submitted in outline to Uttlesford District Council.

Before the applications are submitted, we are inviting members of the public to have their say about the plans.

We would encourage you to complete our online comments form on this website: http://www.phase2planning.co.uk/planning-
consultations-great-dunmow.html

Alternatively, if you would like to send us your comments about either or both of the proposals, please do so by emailing
office@phase2planning.co.uk.

For those that do not have access to the internet, contact Phase 2 Planning and Development Ltd on 01376 743811 and leave a message
with your comments.

Should you wish to formally comment to the Council regarding the proposals, you will be able to do so once the planning applications have
been submitted. The application for the new school will be submitted to Essex County Council and the application for the housing
development will be submitted to Uttlesford District Council. We will update our website once the applications have been submitted with

details of how to view all of the planning application documents.
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